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“OH, COME, ALL YE FAITHFUL” 
 

Christmas Eve 
Wednesday, December 23 @ 8:30am 

Thursday, December 24 @ 5:45 & 7:30pm 
 

Christmas Day 
Friday, December 25 @ 10:15am 

 
New Year’s Eve 

Thursday, December 31 @ 1:00pm 
 

St. John—St. James  
Ev. Lutheran Church 

(WELS) 
219 Manitowoc Street 

Reedsville 
(920) 754-4568 

 
www.stjohnstjames.com 

Reedsville AMVETS  

Post 1032  
Annual 

BREAKFAST  

with SANTA 

Sunday, December 6, 2015 
Reedsville Elementary School 
Serving 8:30 AM—1:00 PM 

ALL YOU CAN EAT  
Pancakes (Regular or Potato) 
Porkies & Scrambled Eggs 

Adults:  $6.00 
Children 6-12:  $5.00 

Children 5 & under:  Free 
Craft Raffle 

4th Annual  

Christmas for Kids 
 

at the  

Reedsville Country Store 
 

December 5, 2015 
8am-11am 

 
Come shop for Mom & Dad  

We will also have things for your  
brother, sister & pets 

 
Gifts range in price from $1 - $5 
We will help you wrap your gifts 

 
Santa’s Elf will be here! 

Reedsville Sportsmen’s ClubReedsville Sportsmen’s ClubReedsville Sportsmen’s ClubReedsville Sportsmen’s Club    

2016 Winter Archery League2016 Winter Archery League2016 Winter Archery League2016 Winter Archery League    

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open shooting will be held on  

January 5th & 7th 

Shooting is 6 til 9 each night 

League starts  

January 12th & 14th 

 

The leagues consist of  

20, 30 and 40 yds. 

All leagues will be shot on the 

same night 

 

The league runs for 10 weeks 

 

The fees for the league are $50 for 

adults and $22.50 for junior 

shooters 

 

This will be a fun league with no 

trophies awarded 

 

At the end of the league there will 

be a party with lunch and  

refreshments 

 

If you can’t make it one week, you 

can shoot a week ahead or if you 

miss a week, you can make it up 

the next week 

 

For more information  

call John (920) 754-4527 

Winter Cookie/Bake Sale 
Craft Sale 

 

Brat/Burger Fry 
 

Saturday, December 12 

 
Reedsville Historical Building 

615 Menasha Street 
9:00 AM—3:00 PM 

 

Buy your favorite cookies, bars, 
candy and crafts for the holidays. 

 
Treat yourself & family to deli-

cious brats/burgers at our winter 

fryout. 
 

View our Christmas decorations 
 

Remember—rental dates are 
available for your family gathering 

Call 754-4370 

Christmas Open House 
 

December 3—4—5 

10:00 AM—5:00 PM 

∗ Poinsettias (All Colors—All Sizes) 

∗ Decorative Wreaths—Swags 

∗ Christmas/Winter Arrangements 

∗ Gifts/Crafts 
Sign up for Door Prizes 

754-4370 

Don’t pass it up! 

Reedsville Reedsville Reedsville Reedsville     

Corner Corner Corner Corner     

HouseHouseHouseHouse    
 

4529 Mud Creek Road 



 
 
Nomination Papers: Fill-in forms for Village Trustee can be found on the Reedsville Website under 
Links, on the Government Accountability Board Website under Forms or blank forms are available in the 
lobby in the Reedsville Municipal Building. All completed forms must be returned to the Village Clerk/
Treasurer’s office by 3:00 PM on or before January 5, 2016 in order for the candidates name to be placed 
on the ballot. All elected officials serve a two year term beginning the third Tuesday of April. 
 
Payment of Property Taxes: 

• Real estate and personal property tax payments can be made in person at the Reedsville Municipal 
Building during normal business hours. 

• Payments may also be made by sending a check to the following: Reedsville Municipal Building, Tax 
Collection, 217 Menasha St., Reedsville, WI 54230-8597. Taxes paid by check or money order must be 
made payable to the Village of Reedsville. Cash will not be accepted. A receipt will only be sent back if 
you have included a self-addressed stamped envelope. 

• You can now pay your taxes on-line at https://client.pointandpay.net/web/VillageofReedsvilleWIWeb 
This address can also be found on the Reedsville Website under Links. 
 
All first installment taxes are due by January 31, 2016. 
 
Solid Waste & Recycling Carts need to be out on the curb by 5:00 am for service. DO NOT place carts 
within 4’ft of any objects such as utility poles, mailboxes, or vehicle. Carts need to be on separate sides of 
your driveway or at least 4’ apart. Carts placed on the street or on snow banks will be not be serviced. 
 
Cat & Dog Licenses: Unspayed females and unneutered males are $10.00 each. Spayed females and neu-
tered males are $5.00 each. You must show proof of a valid rabies shot. Please make out a separate check 
for the licenses as it goes into a different account. 
 
Clerk/Treasurer’s Office Hours: Monday thru Thursday, 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM and Friday 8:00 am to 
1:00 pm. The office will be closed December 21st thru December 25th and January 1st and at noon on 
December 31st. 
 
Recycling Pick-Up: December 4th & 18th 

Webster's 

INN 

on 

THIRD 

STREET 

WOMAN OFFICER OF THE YEAR 

Chief Jo Ann Mignon of Brillion and Reedsville Police Department was chosen to receive 
the Woman Officer of the Year Award from the Wisconsin Association of Woman Police 
and accepted the award Friday, October 9, 2015 in Madison. 

This award is presented to any female law enforcement officer who had demonstrated 
the following: Consistently above average performance in day-to-day assignments. 
Demonstration of dedication to ones’ community and or the law enforcement profession 
above and beyond work duties. Demonstrated by performance of work related act(s), 
within the past year, of exceptional courage, leadership, initiative, innovation, and dedi-
cation. 

The Wisconsin Association of Women Police began decades ago with a mission to 
strengthen, unite, and raise the profile of women in policing. 
The WAWP is affiliated with the International Association of 
Women Police (IAWP) to promote the professional and personal 
development of its members through innovative services, train-
ing, mentoring, and networking. 

I was very honored to receive the Wisconsin Association of 
Woman Police Woman Officer of the Year award on behalf of 
our communities Brillion and Reedsville. I love my job and an 
award like this is not won alone. I have had great support sys-
tems including my husband, family and friends and am blessed 
to work and have worked with amazing officers, deputies, fire-
fighters, dispatchers, jailers, EMS and many others in very sup-
portive communities every day. I am proud to be your Chief of 
Police. 

304 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville 
 

DECEMBER SPECIALS 
 
 

Monday  
Closed 

 

Tuesday 
4 piece Broasted  

Chicken Basket w/ fries  
 

Wednesday 
All you can eat 
Potato Pancakes 

 

Thursday 
Tator-Tot Casserole                    

and Corn Bread  
 
 

(920) 443-3001 

Recycling Workshop 
633 Manitowoc St  

920-754-4214 

 
Hours:   

Mon - Thurs    
8am - 5pm 

Friday   8am-12pm 
 

Top Prices Paid 

REEDSVILLE AREA  

SENIOR CITIZENS 

The Reedsville Area Senior 

Citizen's Meeting will be on 

Tues., December 15, 2015 

at 1:30P.M. in the Com-

munity Room at the Reeds-

ville Manor. All interested 

area Seniors are welcome 

to join us for an afternoon 

of fun, socializing, and 

playing cards and some-

times interesting guest 

speakers. 



Friends of the Branch River Watershed Announce our  

WINTER BANQUET! 
Please plan on joining us on December 

6th at Gill’s in Whitelaw for our Winter banquet at 12:30 with a potluck style dinner 

at 1 pm and family-friendly crafts at 2 pm! We will have broasted chicken available 

and also potluck-style sides, desserts, etc. Mark your calendars and RSVP by Thurs-

day December 3rd. Please send checks payable to “FOBR” and address to: FOBR P.O. 

Box 301, Whitelaw, WI 54247 or bring along when attending our Banquet! FOBR 

Members will pay $15/family and non-members $25/family. Feel free to pay 2016 

membership dues at our banquet or send to P.O. Box 301 as well. Individual mem-

bership is $15.00, Family 

is $20.00, a Friend $30-

$99, a Protector is $100+. 

 

A big thank you to Thrivent Financial--Appleton 

Branch for being our Winter Banquet Event sponsor! 

Thanks to all who came out and joined our events in 

2015! We hope to see you again and some new faces as 

well! Feel free to share this information with any fami-

lies or individuals interested in our events or joining a 

fascinating conservation group! We are always looking 

for volunteers to help at our events or help with be-

hind the scenes stuff! Find us on Facebook or contact 

Emily Endter, FOBR Secretary with questions, com-

ments at emilyendter@yahoo.com or (920)323-3486. 

Kayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment Shop    
Store Owners:  Kay & Kayla Bubolz 

215 Main Street, Reedsville, WI 54230 • (920) 754-1127 
 

New Hours: New Hours: New Hours: New Hours: Wednesday 3pm-8pm; Thursday 
4pm-8pm; Friday 3pm-8pm; Saturday 9am-4pm  

 
We would like to welcome Kay Teschendorf to 
the gift shop. She is a seamstress and does wed-
ding flowers. She will be starting crochet classes 
starting Saturday, January 9th. Get registered 
early - only $50.00 for ten weeks. Classes will be 
every Saturday morning from 8:00am-9:00am, 
limited spots for ages 9 & up. Bring in your alter-
ations and sewing items to the shop. Kay has 
reasonable rates. For more information call Kay 

Teschendorf @ 920-905-1280. 
Friday, December 4th—St Nick shopping—
Special buys—spend $25.00 get $5.00 off. 

We will be open 3pm - 8pm 
 

Friday, December 11th is Children's Night from 
3pm-8pm. Drop your children off to go Christ-
mas shopping for the family. Special prices for 
that night, gifts ranging from $1.00-$5.00. FREE 
gift wrapping. Ages five and under must be ac-

companied by an adult. 
December 24th—last minute shopping! We are 
open 3-8. We will be closed December 25th and  

December 26th. 
End of the year Sale Starting Wednesday, De-
cember 30th- January 2nd. We are open New 
Year’s Eve 3-8 & New Year's Day 4-8.  
Look for new items coming in 2016! 

Webster's 

INN 

on 

THIRD 

STREET 

304 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville 
 

(920) 443-3001 
 

HOLIDAY HOURS: 
 

Christmas Eve: 
Closing at 3pm 

 

Christmas Day: 
CLOSED 

 

New Year’s Day: 
CLOSED 

Merry Christmas!  
and 

Happy New Year!!  

THANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOUTHANK YOU  The Reedsville Economic Development Committee would like to thank every-one who supported the “Music in the Park” events as well as the Spaghet-ti Dinner. We appreciate all your support to help us reach our goal for the Bubolz Memorial Park Playground and Park & Bark Project. We would like to thank the community and those from the surrounding area for your dedicated support as we can continue the events in 2016. Special thank you go out to the following for their assistance with these events: Reeds-ville Lions, Reedsville Lioness, Reedsville Leos, Sons of Amvets, Boy Scouts, Girls Scouts, Ken Decker, Lynn Stecker and Diane Geiger. Hope to see you all in 2016!  Reedsville Economic  Development Committee 



One Christmas Idea 
Buy Christmas presents from small local businesses—your neighbor, a 
craftsperson, the floral shop, the local restaurant, the salon, the gas/oil 
business, the friendly local bar, the Amish store, the country store, or 
the repair shop.  Let’s give 
our money to people in our 

community, not multi-
national companies.  These 

local businesses help pay our 
taxes, support local benefits 

and help our community. 
Merry Christmas To All! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Hustler Zero Turn 
Reduce Mowing Time 

For 

More Leisure Time 
0%/42 Months 

( limited time offer) 
 

Starting at $2899.00 
 

 
 

 
345 Main Street 

Reedsville WI. 920-754-4400 
www.valupropower.com 

Webster's 

INN 

on 

THIRD 

STREET 

304 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville 
 

(920) 443-3001 
 

So You Think You Make 
the BEST Chili Around? 

 
 Put it to the test: 

Sunday, Dec. 20 we are                    
hosting a chili cook-off! 

 
$5.00 Fee Per Entry  
Bring a Crockpot of 

 heated chili to Webster’s 
by 2:30pm 

 
Mild Division 

And  
Hot Division 

 
100% Payout in each Division  

KAY’S KREATIONSKAY’S KREATIONSKAY’S KREATIONSKAY’S KREATIONS    

Do you need zippers replaced? Any altera-

tions? Any sewing repairs? I am Kay 

Teschendorf, owner of Kay's Kreations. I 
am renting space from Kayla's Clips, Tutus 

& Consignment, 215 N. Main St., Reeds-

ville. I have over 40 years experience. The 

shop is open Wed and Fri 3pm-8pm, Thur 
4pm-8pm, and Sat 9am-4pm. I am there 

Wed, Thur, Fri 5pm-8pm, and all day Sat-

urday. Bring in your repairs!! I also make 
memory pillows from your loved ones 

shirts. See some samples at the shop. Rea-

sonable rates! I will be offering crocheting 
lessons starting Jan 9th, 2016. $50 for 10 

weeks. (That's only $5 a week!) Saturdays 

from 8am-9am. Ages 9 years old and 
above. Gift certificates are available for 

both Kayla's Clips and Kay's Kreations. 

Wouldn't it be great to give that for Christ-
mas? Call or text me, 920-905-1280. Email 

me at kayskreations63@gmail.com. 

Healthy eating need not be complicated 
 
By Denise Brilliant, NP 
 
Eating right need not be complicated. These 
recommendations can get you started in the 
right direction: 

• Emphasize fruit, vegetables, whole grains 
and low-fat or fat-free milk and dairy prod-
ucts. 

• Include lean meats, poultry, fish, beans, 
eggs and nuts. 

• Make sure your diet is low in saturated 
fats, trans fats, cholesterol, salt and added 
sugars. 

 
Think nutrient-rich, rather than “good” or “bad” 
foods. The majority of your food choices 
should be packed with vitamins, minerals, fiber 
and other nutrients, and be lower in calories. 
 
Make smart food choices by selecting foods 
from all food groups to get the nutrients your 
body needs. Fruits and vegetables should be 
fresh or frozen. Select dark green vegetables 
such as leafy greens and broccoli and orange 
vegetables including carrots and sweet pota-
toes. 
 
Vary your protein choices with more chicken, 
fish, beans/legumes, and peas. 
 
Eat at least three to six servings of whole-grain 
cereals, breads, crackers, rice or pasta every 
day. 
 
Look for foods low in saturated fats, trans fats 
and cholesterol to help reduce your risk of 
heart disease. Most of the fats you eat should 
be monounsaturated and polyunsaturated fats. 
Check the Nutrition Facts panel on food labels 
for total fat and saturated fat. 
 
If you have specific questions or need more 
guidance on healthy eating, ask your health 
care provider for a referral to a 
registered dietitian. 
 
Denise Brilliant, NP, is a nurse 
practitioner at Aurora Health Cen-
ter in Reedsville. To schedule an 
appointment, call 920-754-4337. 



REEDSVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
MINUTES - REGULAR BOARD MEETING  

September 21, 2015  
 

The regular meeting of the Reedsville Board of Education was 
called to order at 6:00 P.M. by Board President Andrew Maertz. 
Present:  Board Members: Andrew Maertz, John Ebert, Vicki 
Petska, Rick Hein, and Carie Boldt.  Administrative Team 
Members: Tony Butturini, Michael Nate, and Angie Sanderfoot; 
Others: Karen Bowers, Jodi Haese, Debbie Gardner, Joy 
Spatchek, Debra Nate, Tammy Schultz, Navarre Wenzlaff, 
Amy Hein, Tony Schultz, Susan Deprez, Sara Ebert, Jerold 
Korinek, Joe Schmatz, Sue Punt, Harry Strothers, Wayne 
Bolle, and Becky O’Leary. 
 
Mr. Tony Butturini announced that proper legal notice of the 
meeting had been given. 
 
I. Opening 
 
A.  Pledge of Allegiance led by President Andrew Maertz. 
B.  Motion by Carie Boldt, seconded by Rick Hein to add 7e 
Budget Discussion to the agenda.  All ayes. 
 
II. Public Input 

 
Tammy Schultz - High School Gym sound system. 
 
III. Reports 

 
A.  District Administrator/High School Principal 
Mr. Tony Butturini reported as follows:  1. Letter from Kathleen 
Vinehout 2. Long term sub for Mrs. Wiese. 3. Pride Block. 4. 
Crisis Team. 5. Thank you maintenance staff.  6. PM Bus     
pick up.  7.  District Goals.  8. Homecoming 2015.  
B.  Elem/MS Principal 
Mr. Michael Nate reported as follows:  1. Enrollment numbers.  
2. PLC. 3. Mini-evaluations. 4. Accelerated Reader. 5. Curricu-
lum Update. 6. Born to Read program. 7. Remind 101. 8.  Mrs. 
Spatchek Scholastic grant. 9. 6th Grade camp.  
C.  School Psychologist/Supervisor of Special Education 

Ms. Angie Sanderfoot reported as follows:  1. Children with 
Disabilities.  2. Child Find.  3. New Staff - Ashley Christel and 
Stacy VanLannen.  4.  WI Forward Exam - formerly Badger 
Exam.  
D.  Board Members 
John Ebert - Action Plan and Board meeting agendas. 
Vicki Petska - Sports needs updates, list of teachers with class 
counts, and closed session all administrators present.   
 
V.   Discussion Items 
 
A.  Board Action Plan. 
B.  Varsity Baseball Interviews. 
C.  WASB Regional Meeting. 
D.  Administrative Evaluations. 
E.  Budget Discussion. 
 
VI.    Discussion/Action items 
 
A.  Discussion/Action payment of bills.   
Motion made by John Ebert, seconded by Vicki Petska.  All 
ayes.  Carie Boldt & Andrew Maertz abstained. 
B.  Approval of minutes from August 17, 2015 regular board 
meeting.  Motion made by John Ebert, seconded by Carie 
Boldt.  All ayes.  
C.  Motion by Rick Hein, seconded by Vicki Petska to approve 
Parent Transportation Contracts.  All ayes. 
D.  Motion by John Ebert, seconded by Carie Boldt to approve 
Born to Read activity account.  All ayes. 
E.  Motion by Carie Boldt, seconded by Vicki Petska to approve 
a temporary contract with CESA 7 for Tammy Ross.  All ayes. 
F.  Motion by Carie Boldt, seconded by John Ebert to approve 
Employment recommendations for Ashley Christel - Special Ed 
Aid & Stacy VanLannen - 4K Aide.  All ayes. 
 
VII.    Adjournment 
Motion by John Ebert, seconded by Carie Boldt to adjourn at 
7:01 PM.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned. 
                   
Vicki Petska, Clerk 

HOURS:  Monday 1-7 

Tuesday—Friday 9-5:30 

Saturday 8-2 
 

19926 HWY 10 

REEDSVILLE 

920-754-4000 

I am the bread of life. -John 6:35 

THANK YOU! 

Thank You to the people in REEDSVILLE and surrounding areas 

for your participation in the Reedsville Countryfest.  Your at-

tendance is appreciated.  Also, a big THANK YOU to all the ven-

dors and workers of the event.  THANK YOU to the Reedsville 

Elementary choirs, band and their teachers.  THANK YOU to the 

Reedsville Public School and the janitors for all your help.  All of 

your efforts help us as organizations (Reedsville Lioness, Lions 

and Historical Group) support our local projects during the year.  WINNERS of 

the Reedsville Photo Contest:  Linda Beyer—RHS graduate of 1974—

Landscape; Lourdes Brechu—RHS graduate of 1975—Entrance; June 

Scharenbroch—RHS graduate of 1965—Miscellaneous.  Thanks to everyone 

who voted for the contestants.  Each winner received several prizes for their 

efforts.  Pictures are on display at Corner House, Reedsville until Thanksgiving. 

SHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLC 
SHANE WENDT 1-920-323-9177 
CHAD WENDT 1-920-858-0687 

SERVICES OFFERED 
⇒ SNOWPLOWING  

⇒ HAULING (3 YARD LOADS OF ANY MATERI-
ALS NEEDED) 

⇒ FREE PICKUP OF SCRAP METALS AND AP-
PLIANCES IN THE VILLAGE OF REEDSVILLE
(THERE IS A CHARGE FOR ELECTRONICS AND 

ITEMS WITH FREON IN) 

INDOOR & OUTDOOR STORAGE/PARKING 
SPACE AVAILABLE 

CALL FOR RATES  
CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED 

Reedsville News Deadline  
The next deadline for the January Reedsville 
News will be December 11.  Submissions can 
be e-mailed to reedsvillenews@new.rr.com 
or dropped off at the Reedsville Village Hall 

during normal business hours.   
Thank you!  Amanda Schrubbe 



Proceedings of the Reedsville Village Board 
 September 10, 2015 

 
The monthly meeting of the Reedsville Village Board was called to 
order on September 10, 2015 at 6:30 PM by Village President Andy 
Bubolz. Present were: Bob Campana, Ryan Lorrigan, Jerry Reis, and 
Jack Siebert: Also present were: Brad Busse, Melanie Hills, Leroy 
Krepline, JoAnn Mignon, David Dhein and Joe Tisler. 
The minutes of the previous meeting of August 5, 2015 were ap-
proved as presented. 
A motion was made by Siebert and seconded by Reis to pay the ac-
counts payable in the amount of $94,035.34. Motion carried 4-0. 
Correspondence was presented from Cheryl Stradel request that 6th 
Street from Manitowoc south to Madison Street be closed on Septem-
ber 19, 2015 from 12:00 Noon to 12:00 Midnight for a benefit. A 
motion was made by Campana and seconded by Reis to approve this 
request as presented. Motion carried 4-0 
Valders Ambulance monthly written report was reviewed. 
Hills gave the monthly First Responders written report. 
Mignon gave the Police Dept. monthly report. Ordinance changes 
will be presented at the next regular scheduled Board meeting. 
Busse gave an update on the hydrant repair and lab certification. 
Busse gave an update on the repairs to Truck #175. 
Krepline introduced John Schuh as the new part-time employee. A 
motion was made by Campana and seconded by Reis to approve the 
loan proposal from Denmark State Bank for the Park Street Restroom 
in the amount of $58.500.00 for 1 year at 1.99%. Motion carried 4-0. 
Krepline gave an update on the Tennis/Basketball courts. A quote for 
the computer for the Public Works Dept. was presented. Following a 
discussion, it was decided a computer from the Police Dept. will be 
given to Public Works Dept. to use. 
Dhein gave an update on the refund of personal property taxes from 
2014. Dhein will obtain more information from the state and see what 
other municipalities are doing on this refund request. A motion was 
made by Campana and seconded by Reis to renew the CWF and 
USDA Debt Service Certificate of Deposits from Denmark State 
Bank for another 6 months. Motion carried 4-0. A motion was made 
by Campana and seconded by Reis to approve the Temporary Class B 
Liquor License application from the Reedsville Athletic Assn and the 

Reedsville Fire Fighters. Motion carried 4-0. A motion was made by 
Lorrigan and seconded by Siebert to approve the Soda License appli-
cation from the Reedsville Fire Fighters. Motion carried 4-0. A draft 
to the Alcohol & Controlled Substance Policy was presented. Hills 
will see what Valders has in their policy. The information obtained on 
the Zero Lot Line will be filed for future reference. A motion was 
made by Campana and seconded by Reis to have Trick or Treating on 
Sunday, October 25, 2015 from 2:00 pm until 4:00 pm. Motion car-
ried 4-0. 
Bubolz gave an update on the Manitowoc Street Bridge, and Deer-
view Drive Projects and the meeting with the Fire Dept/Fire Fighters. 
Discussion on the water bill was tabled as the individual did not at-
tend. A budget meeting will be scheduled for 5:30 pm on September 
21, 2015. A closed session will be scheduled for 5:30 pm to discuss 
2016 wages and then reconvened into open session at 5:45 to work on 
the 2016 budget. 
At 7:20 pm a motion was made by Siebert and seconded by Campana 
to convene into closed session, pursuant to WI Statute Section 19.85
(1)(c) to conduct business which requires a closed session to consider 
performance evaluation data of any public employee over which the 
governmental body has jurisdiction or exercises responsibility. Mo-
tion carried 4-0. At 7:28 pm a motion was made by Siebert and se-
conded by Campana to reconvene into open session. Motion carried 4
-0 
At 7:28 pm a motion was made by Siebert and seconded by Campana 
to convene into closed session, pursuant to WI Statute Section 19.85
(1)(e) to conduct specified public business, where competitive or bar-
gaining reasons requires a closed session. Motion carried 4-0. At 7: 
32 pm a motion was made by Lorrigan and seconded by Reis to re-
convene into open session. Motion carried 4-0 
The next regular monthly meeting will be held on Thursday, October 
8, 2015 at 6:30 PM. A motion was made by Reis and seconded by 
Campana to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting ad-
journed at 8:35 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Mary Jo Krahn 
Clerk/Treasurer 
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HAPPY NEW YEAR’S    
from all of us at Webster’s 

 
December 31  

NEW YEAR’S EVE BASH 
Special Dinner Menu 
Call for Reservations 

 
CLOSED 

New Year’s Day  

T.O.P.S.	-	TAKE	OFF	POUNDS	SENSIBLY 
 

Our	Reedsville	T.O.P.S.	group	has	had	an	outstanding	year	at	becoming	lighter	and	heathier.	
From	the	beginning	of	the	year	through	October	our	chapter	has	recorded	a	net	loss	of	111.7	
pounds!	Some	of	you	might	remember	our	chapter	had	won	the	award	for	losing	the	most	
weight	of	all	32	Wisconsin	chapters	when	the	$irst	quarterly	meeting	was	held	this	past	
spring.	WE	DID	IT	AGAIN!	Our	chapter	recorded	the	most	weight	lost	per	person	for	the	third	
quarter	with	an	average	weight	loss	of	3.3	pounds	per	person.	This	is	quite	an	accomplish-
ment	for	our	newly	formed	chapter.	
We	are	forming	a	group	to	join	the	Lean	on	Lakeshore	health	challenge	that	starts	in	January.	
If	anyone	is	interested	in	joining	the	county	wide	challenge	and	would	like	to	join	our	team	for	
the	support	we	would	gladly	welcome	you.	You	do	not	need	to	join	T.O.P.S.	to	join	the	Lean	
challenge	with	us.	Male	or	female	we	would	be	glad	to	have	you	on	our	team	for	the	challenge.	
The	Reedsville	T.O.P.S	chapter	would	like	to	wish	everyone	a	happy	and	safe	2015	holiday	
season.	Think	about	becoming	a	leaner	and	healthier	you	in	2016!	Come	get	the	support	and	
knowledge	you	need	so	you	too	can	face	the	scale	each	week.	Make	2016	the	year	you	carry	
through	on	that	New	Year’s	resolution	to	become	a	better	you.	Join	us	on	Tuesday	evenings	at	
the	Village	Hall.	Private	weigh-ins	
start	at	6:00PM,	and	meeting	from	
6:45-7:30PM.	Yearly	corporate	dues	
are$32.00	and	monthly	dues	of	$5.00	
for	our	local	chapter.	First	meeting	
free!	Questions	or	concerns	contact	
Linda	at	920-901-1397	or	email	
topswi1562reedsville@gmail.com.	

Do you know that REEDSVILLE has many resources?Do you know that REEDSVILLE has many resources?Do you know that REEDSVILLE has many resources?Do you know that REEDSVILLE has many resources?    
Unique/unusual decorative/attractive RIBBON for decorating. 
Yes!  The CORNER HOUSE in REEDSVILLE has probably the 

biggest selection of RIBBON you’ll find in the area. 
All sizes—small to large, all types—satins to velours, all events—

Christmas, Spring, Summer, Fall, Weddings and more. 
Come in and check it out.   

We are located at 4529 Mud Creek Road, Reedsville. 
754-4370 


